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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome to Year 6 – we hope you have all had a lovely summer break. We are keen 
to get Year 6 off to an exciting, action packed start and therefore we have 
provisionally booked an outdoor camping experience at Footsteps of Discovery in St 
Austell, Cornwall. This residential will also tie in with our first theme ‘Outdoor 
Learning.’ 
 
The residential will last for 3 days (2 nights) and will run Wednesday 18th October – 
Friday 20th October. The cost per child is £92 to include food, transport, 
accommodation and activities. However, school will subsidise all pupils by £22 and 
children who receive pupil premium funding will be entitled to a further £20 reduction. 
The total cost for each child is £70 and for pupil premium children the cost is 
£50 per child. Please remember that we do not want to leave any child out because 
of the cost – please see Mr Scott if this is a concern. 
 
Risk assessments will be carried out by the school and Footsteps of Discovery to 
make sure the children are completely safe. There will be washing and toilet facilities 
available. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the reply slip below and return 
it to school as soon as possible but no later than Friday 29th September. We will then 
send out details to include payment dates, a clothing list and departure/arrival times. 
This trip will be a fantastic opportunity to bond as a class, as well as develop 
important independence skills. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr A Scott 
 

 
Year 6 Residential camping. Please return by 29/09/2017 
 
I would like my child …………………………………………………………….. to attend the 
camping trip on Wednesday 18th October to Friday 20th October. 
 
Name ………………………………………..Signed ………………………………………. 
 
Date …………………………………………. 
 


